Come learn about the

Albany County
Department of Public
Works
449 New Salem Road
Voorheesville, NY 12186
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Fuller Road Reconstruction Project

Western Avenue to Central Avenue

The County of Albany invites you:

Members of the public are invited to
review the preliminary plans for the
reconstruction of Fuller Road,
including preliminary designs for
the Washington Avenue
intersection.

Designers and County staff will give
a short presentation and be on-hand
to answer questions and take
comments.

Public Open House
Thursday, May 8", 2008

6:30 — 8:00 PM

NanoFab 300 South Auditorium
255 Fuller Road

Proposed Typlcal Section

Western Avenue to Tricentennlal Drive
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For more information please contact the Albany County DPW at 765-2055, email the Project Team at
FullerRoadComments@gpinet.com, or visit the website at www.AlbanyCounty.com\DPW\.




